City of Venice
Venice, Florida

In Appreciation of

Michael L. Carello

A Retirement Tribute

Mike Carello, Solid Waste Equipment Operator at Public Works, will be retiring from the City
of Venice on August 31, 2018, after 26 years and 7 months of service to the community. Mike
began his career with the city in January, 1991, as a Meter Reader in the Utilities Department
before taking on the position with Solid Waste in 2001 which he held for 17 years before making
his decision to retire from the Public Works Department.

During Mike’s time in Utilities he was part of the early 90’s conversion to monthly meter
readings. Mike’s responsibilities as Equipment Operator includes long days in the Florida
elements with a keen awareness of surrounding and mostimportantly presenting a good attitude
to the public. Prior to joining the City, Sergeant Mike Carello was an Army National Guard
Recruiter. Mike is noted as getting along well with everyone and being a good communicator.

AND, in Mike’s free time, he is a talented artist and a few years ago created a fabulous 3D
collage to assist in a driver safety incentive program. Mike is also an accomplished musician which
he plans on devoting his retirement to. Mike is a compassionate individual and he plans on
preparing dinners each night for his wife Nancy while she continues to work for the City of Venice.
Overall, Mike is a “class act”.

On behalf of the Venice City Council Members and city staff, please accept our congratulations
on your 26 years of service to the City of Venice and our sincerest wishes for a very happy
retirement, and enjoy that quality time.

In Witness Whereof, | have hereunto
set my hand and caused the Seal

of the City of Venice to be affixed
this 28th day of August, 2018.

(U.JJan

" John Holic, Mayor




